
  

Year Group: 2 

Week beginning: 24.4.2017 

Next week we will be learning about:  

 Literacy: We will be writing our own letters to Jim from the giant in Jim and the Beanstalk.  

 Maths: We will be adding and subtracting using empty number lines.  

 Maple class are visiting Holland Park on Tuesday 25th April. 

 Pine class are visiting Holland Park on Wednesday 26th April.  

 


